Modtaget i arkivet, den 06.12.26/1

JM / 28L

600. 9.9.



EUROPEAN COMMISSION DIRECTORATE-GENERAL HOME AFFAIRS DIRECTOR GENERAL

SKANNET SKALIKKE RETUR TIL ARKIVET Brussels, 0 5 DEC. 2011 HOME CI/VE Ares(2011) 1306311

Dear Ambassador, La Jepe 1

Thank you for your letter of 25 October 2011 informing about the decision of the Danish government to abolish the Customs Control Agreement concluded on 11 May 2011. As already stated by Commissioner Malmström during her visit to Copenhagen on 11 November 2011, the Commission welcomes this decision and considers this matter as closed.

The Commission services would like to thank you for the transparent and constructive dialogue regarding this issue.

Yours sincerely,

ym

Stefano MANSERVISI

His Excellency Mr Jeppe TRANHOLM-MIKKELSEN Permanent Representative of Denmark to the European Union Rue d'Arlon 73 B-1040 Bruxelles

Commission européenne, B-1049 Bruxelles / Europese Commissie, B-1049 Brussel - Belgium. Telephone: (32-2) 299 11 11. Office: LX46 06/081. Telephone: direct line (32-2) 2950923. Fax: (32-2) 2967629.